
 

 

 

 

 

December 16, 2022 

 

Eau Claire Storm Recovery Continues 

 

As area energy providers continue restoring power to their customers, Eau Claire County 

Emergency Management and City of Eau Claire officials are preparing for the possibility that 

relief locations may be needed over the weekend.  A number of locations are already open, a 

list and additional information and can be found at EauClaireWI.gov/StormRelief.  More will be 

added as details become available.  

 

Eau Claire City-County Health Department reminds people who have experienced a power 

outage that food safety is an important consideration.   For those who have been without 

power for four-hours or more, perishable food items should be discarded.   A comprehensive 

guide to what should be tossed out and what can be kept can be found here: 

https://www.foodsafety.gov/food-safety-charts/food-safety-during-power-outage 

 

 Great Rivers 211 offers information on a wide variety of resources to residents, call 2-1-1 from 

any cell phone or landline for assistance or visit https://211wisconsin.communityos.org/ 

   

Media Inquiries:  

Tyler Esh, Eau Claire County Emergency Management Coordinator 715-829-8499 
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